
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

From: Alan & Cheryl [ahowellf@pvtnetworks.net] 
Sent: Monday, December 20, 2010 7:16 AM 
To: Amanda Trujillo 
Cc: James_Amos@blm.gov; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; ahowell@pvtnetworks.net 
Subject: Federal CW-B No4 Section 1, 19s, 24e 
Attachments: GoogleEarth_lmage.jpg 

Amanda, 
I thought that we caught this leak early when we found it in April but you can see it on the satellite image from 

5/09/2009. It apparently has been leaking for sometime and contaminants may be deeper than we first thought. Any 
news on when this site might be completed? 

Thank You, 

Cheryl 
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Amanda, 
I thought that we caught this leak early when we found i t in April but you can see i t 

on the satellite image from 5/09/2009. I t apparently has been leaking for sometime and 
contaminants may be deeper than we f i r s t thought. Any news on when this site might be 
completed? 

Thank You, 

Cheryl[attachment "GoogleEarth_Image.jpg" deleted by Dames Amos/CFO/NM/BLM/DOI] 
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